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Problem: During the installation of SoftPlan, a warning is displayed stating that 

the software being installed has not passed Windows Logo testing. 
 

 
     
Users Effected: Users with the Windows XP operating system. 

      
To Fix: It is safe to continue with the installation.  Click on the Continue 

Anyway button to complete the installation of SoftPlan. 
 
Note: Users of other Windows operating systems are not affected by 
this warning.  
 

      
 

If the problem persists, please contact SoftPlan Technical Support at (519) 886-9750, 
fax:(519) 886-6955 or e-mail: support@softplantech.com. 
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